
To: All Users  

Sept 1st, 2015 

 

 

 
YUKE’S Co., Ltd. 

Notice of Discontinuation of “Pacific Rim The Video Game” 
 

We regretfully announce that both the base game, as well as all related downloadable content for “Pacific Rim 

The Video Game”, which had been available worldwide as a downloadable title exclusively on the 

PlayStation®Network and Xbox Live Arcade, will be discontinued starting from September 30th, 2015. 

 

We would like to express our sincerest appreciation to all those that have supported the game. 

 

*Any content that has already been downloaded can still be used even after the game is discontinued. 

*Any content that has already been purchased can still be re-downloaded after the game is discontinued.  


